
High School based Dual Enrollment 
DDirections for Paying Tuition Online 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For school based dual enrollment students, the high schools work directly with FCC to register students. Once a student 
is registered for a course and a schedule is created, an electronic invoice is automatically generated and sent to the 
student’s FCC email account. Students who completed the online application to FCC should have received an admissions 
letter. The student ID number and email account information is included in the letter. If a student applied but did not 
receive a letter, contact the Admissions Office (301-624-2716). Payment directions are below. Contact the Bursar’s office 
with questions about payments (301-846-2456). 






